SC 245 Attachment 245-3

Staff Council Calendar Committee Report – December 2013 Greg Simpson, Chair

The 2014 UAF Staff Council Calendar had differing design and text edits completed in the month of Nov. and part of Dec. Committees members, some Staff Council members, and one volunteer provided design or text edits. The final version and files were provided to Nicole Dufour, Staff Council Executive Secretary. Hopefully before the end of Dec. printed versions will be available for distribution (UAF Printing Services will provide the printing service). A thank you note, via email, will be sent out to all those who submitted in 2013, or had prior year submissions reviewed this year.